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NEW SECURITY SERVICE PROVIDER FOR DVA 

 

Please be informed that beginning today, June 01, 2022, DVA’s security 

services will be rendered by El Tigre Security & Investigation Agency, Inc. 

 

Rest assured that El Tigre will provide efficient and competent services to 

maintain the safety, peace and order of the community and its residents. 

 

For your security-related concerns, please contact 8810-8484 or 8810-8787. 

 

Thank you. 

 

DVA Management 

 

 

 


